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Lobster Fest!!!! 
Saturday, October 4, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for joining us this Saturday, October 4th, for the 15th annual Lobster Fest of St. Paul’s 
Episcopal Church, Cary. We look forward to seeing you! Here’s some important info: 

 
Lobster Fest Web Site: www.lobsterfestcary.org 

Church Web Site: www.stpaulscary.org 

Address: St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 
221 Union St., Cary, NC 27511 

Directions via Google Maps: CLICK HERE 

 
Please come to the church any time between 11 a.m. and 3 p.m. No reservations necessary! 
 
Helpful Tips: 

• If you are picking up live or cooked lobsters to go, we highly recommend that 
you bring a cooler to put them in.  We will pack the lobsters in mostly waterproof bags, 
but a cooler will provide an extra level of security. Your car will thank you. 
  

• If you are picking up live lobsters, we recommend a layer of ice in the bottom of your 
cooler to keep the lobsters fresh until you are ready to cook them. Do not use dry 
ice!  Dry ice melts into carbon dioxide which will kill the lobsters. 
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• When you arrive at the church, please park where our Hosts direct you and proceed to 

the large white Guest Check-in Tent in front of our Parish Hall building. (Please let a Host 
know if you need handicap parking or special assistance.) 

 
• As you proceed through the check-in, you will verify your order and receive a colored 

chip for each item you have ordered. 
  

• At that point you will be directed either to the Outside Lobster Cooking & Distribution 
Tent for pick-up of your live / cooked lobsters, or inside the Parish Hall for pick-up / eat-in 
of your Meals and/or Lobster Rolls. 
  

• We will have both Indoor and Courtyard (outside, under a tent) seating available. 
  

• There will be many Hosts/Volunteers around the campus wearing name tags. Please ask 
any of them if you have a question or need any kind of assistance. 

 
• If you have forgotten to place your order, there is still time!  You may place orders until 

Oct 1 via the Lobster Fest website. 
 

• We have ordered extra lobsters and lobster rolls to sell on a first-come-first-served basis, 
so please let your friends know that they can make walk-up purchases at the 
event.  Invite them to join you for a treat and support a good cause.  You can't do 
much better than that! 

 
Our goal is that you have a wonderful experience.  Please let us know if you need any 

assistance at all. 
 

Proceeds from Lobster Fest  
will be used to support ONE Wake (an interdenominational organization advocating for 

affordable housing in Cary) and other ministries that bring hope, healing and practical support 
to our local community.  Learn more on our Outreach Ministries page. 

 
If you have any questions now, contact brian@lobsterfestcary.org 

 
Follow Us on Facebook! 
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